Charlotte Vincent, Severn Treescapes Trees and Woodland Adviser for the northwest part of Gloucestershire Charlotte has advised of a new project hosted by Gloucestershire Wildlife Trust which looks to help farmers and landowners plant trees, hedges and small woodlands on their farms in areas not affecting farm productivity.
A forerunner of the project was the Ourboretum project supported by BBC Gloucestershire where-by members of the public were shown how to gather local tree seed, sow and nurture them to sapling stage so that they can be planted out in the local area.  There are a number of trees, which are supplied with stakes/canes and guards, available free to local farmers and landowners to plant up in corners, hedges and by rivers and streams.  Also available to Parishes and people in general to add more trees in the landscape.
Charlotte invites interested people to contact her by email: charlotte.vincent@gloucestershirewildlifetrust.co.uk  or phone: 07464 486004 regarding potential planting sites this year and 2024 and 2025.

